
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          October 15, 2024 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Families, 
 
I am happy to announce that Ogle County Health Department will be coming to 
Forreston Grade School and Forreston Junior Senior High School to offer our students 
flu vaccinations onsite Wednesday, October 23rd. Flu vaccinations are approved for 
anyone 6 months and older and are completely voluntary. If you are interested in having 
your student receive the flu vaccination at school, please complete the attached flu 
vaccination form and include a copy of your insurance card. All completed consents are 
due to school by Friday, October 18th. If your insurance does not cover flu vaccinations 
and you wish to pay out of pocket, the cost of the vaccination is $35.00 and checks can 
be payable to Ogle County Health Department. 
 
Please note the following:  
If your student is allergic to eggs, Ogle County Health Department does not have an 
alternate vaccine option so your student would not be eligible to participate in this 
vaccination clinic.  
 
Students who are uncooperative at time of administration will not receive the flu shot. 
You will be notified if Ogle County Health Department is unable to vaccinate your child 
so that alternate arrangements can be made.  
 
If you have any questions, please email me at jnelson@fvdistrict221.org or call me at 
your student’s school office. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jennifer Nelson RN 
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